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February 2020 Newsletter

Hi Everyone! Hope you are enjoying this mild winter and 
like me, looking forward to spring!  I have continued to 
attend all our community meetings, hearing from 
everyone and getting to know my community. 

Please come out when you can. I have had the pleasure 
of attending district meetings for Councilman Jones and 
Councilwoman Larson. I’m looking forward to 
Councilwoman Lynch’s meeting on 3/26. 

With everyone working together, we will continue to 
improve on our quality of life issues and continue the 
fight on crime!

The Sector 312 community has been fortunate this year to have had a 33% decrease in violent crime, 
although we are struggling with property crimes. We’ve had a 36% decrease in motor vehicle thefts, but 
there has been an 85% increase in thefts from motor vehicles and a 233% increase in shoplifting!! 
I’m proud of the low violent crime, but I need to work harder at reducing property crime, and that can only 
happen with help from the community. Let’s look out for each other. Help your neighbor out. If you see 
something, say something!! 
Make sure to always lock your vehicles and never leave valuables in your car. Please put information about 
our community on Nextdoor.com. Third Precinct is also now on Instagram!! So send us plenty of pictures, 
especially pictures of you and your neighbors enjoying our beautiful city. Thank you!!
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Important Phone Numbers

• All Emergencies: Call 911

• Non-Emergency: (804) 646-5100

• Crime Stoppers Tip Line: (804) 780-1000

• Community Care Unit: (804) 646-4069

• Detective Division: (804) 646-6741

• Youth and Family: (804) 646-6764


